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What have we been learning? 

We started this week doing ‘word of the week’, this is something which we will do 
weekly in Jet Class, each week we will introduce a new word, ask the children if they 
know the meaning of the word and if they can put the word into a sentence. The 
children are also encouraged to use the word in their writing during the week. This 
is a good opportunity for them to be introduced to a wider range of vocabulary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, we took our Maths outside. We 
created a number line in three parts to show the 
line, on the top line we have the numeral (digit), 
on the middle line we had the number name in 
words, and on the bottom line, we had the 
representation of that amount using numicon. 
The children were excellent at matching the 
three parts together.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

As scientists, we started looking at different 
animal groups. We wanted to see what we 
already knew, so we listened to a song to 
introduce us to the different animal groups- 
mammals, amphibians, reptiles, fish and 
birds. We then had many different pictures 
of sea animals and we had to decide which 
animal group they would belong in due to 
the features that they have. Over the next 
few weeks, we will be looking at each 
animal group in more detail. 

In RE, we listened to the bible story- Noah’s Ark. 
The children all listened very carefully. They 
were then given different picture cards from the 
story and together in groups, they had to put 
them into the correct sequence.  
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Next Week 

In RE, we will be continuing to look at the bible 
story of Noah’s Ark and we will be thinking of 
questions we would ask both God and Noah about 
the event.  

In Science, we will be looking in more detail at one 
of the animal groups we have focused on this 
week. We will be looking at all the features, which 
would classify an animal as a fish.  

In English, we will be having a grammar focus 
looking more closely at the conjunction ‘and’, and 
how we can use it to expand our sentences.  

In Maths, we will be building on the skills we learnt 
this week by comparing three or more numbers to 
find the greatest or the least. We will then be 
moving on to find one more or less than a given 
number.  

 

Other News 

 

Please try to support our school ‘friends’ at this 
event tomorrow! Do not forget there are house 

points available if you turn up to run in your 
house PE T-shirt! 

There is a homework challenge, which has gone 
onto Google Classroom today. This homework will 
be support writing in class in a few weeks’ time. 

Homework will be due in on Monday 11th October 
2021. Any questions please ask.  

Don’t forget that we would like all children to be 
reading five times a week. Please sign in their 
home school book when they have read at home.  

 


